[image: image1.jpg]


        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:            

Mayor, Vice Mayor and City Commissioners

Through:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
From:
    
Kristen L. Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
  

Date:
   
 November 30, 2011


Subject:     
C.W. Thomas Football Field Project

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
On October 1, 2010 the City Commission approved funding in the amount of $65,000.00 for the C.W. Thomas football field renovations. The balance remained unspent because we did not have the proper mower needed to cut the Bermuda grass on the field. The unencumbered funds were properly returned to the General Fund at the closing of the City’s fiscal year. The Parks & Recreation Department intends to use these funds in the current fiscal year and therefore needs the prior year’s unspent allocations to complete the C.W. Thomas football field renovations.  The mower needed to complete this project has been approved in this year’s budget under Public Services Department.

Funding for this project will come from the General Fund – Contingency Account. 

The Parks & Recreation Department is also ready and requesting approval to advertise and solicit bids for the C.W. Thomas football field renovations project.
Thank you,
Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
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